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March 21, 2025 
 
Request for Third Party Comments 
 
We are requesting comments on the proposed Master of Science, Midwifery at the 
University of Colorado Anschutz Medical Campus College of Nursing.  Please submit 
comments to the Accreditation Commission for Midwifery Education (ACME) Board of 
Review before May 31, 2025. 
 
Program constituents, stakeholders and other interested parties are invited to submit 
third party comments relevant to the program's qualifications for a new degree program. 
All comments must reference the ACME Criteria for Programmatic Accreditation of 
Midwifery  Education Programs. 
 
Comments should be written on the ACME third party comment form here 
(https://theacme.org/news-and-announcements/). Submit the completed form by email to 
support@theacme.org, or mailed to: 
 
Accreditation Commission for Midwifery Education (ACME) 
Attn: Angela Smith 
2000 Duke Street, Suite 300 
Alexandria, Virginia 22314 
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